
Impersonation of the Journal of Bone and Mineral Research 

 

Good morning, 

  

We learned Tuesday that a company called Directive Publication is using the JBMR® name to 

solicit papers. Our publisher OUP will send a cease and desist letter on our behalf, and 

ASBMR will also send our own cease and desist letter to Directive Publication. We are also 

putting an item in today’s ASBMR e-news reminding authors that submissions always go 

through ScholarOne and direct them to our website, email, and OUP links. Please share the 

e-news item with colleagues and especially potential authors. 

  

An editorial board member was quick to alert us of the email solicitations, and it was a 

reminder that we must all be vigilant to this kind of fraud and risk. I’ve appended the email 

he received below. Today one of our JBMR® Editors also received a solicitation with the same 

wording. 

  

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

  

Many thanks, 

ASBMR 

 

 

-------- Forwarded Message -------- 

Subject: [EXT] We will publish your research - The Journal of Bone and Mineral Research 

Date: Sun, 8 Sep 2024 04:48:40 +0000 

From: journalofboneandmineralresearch@directivepublication.com 

  

Dear Dr., 

 

We hope this email finds you well. We are writing to invite you to submit your research article 

to The Journal of Bone and Mineral Research for consideration for publication. 

 

The Journal of Bone and Mineral Research is a prestigious publication in the field of medical 

mailto:journalofboneandmineralresearch@directivepublication.com


research, and we are dedicated to publishing high-quality and innovative research articles. We 

believe that your work aligns perfectly with our journal's scope and would be a valuable 

contribution to the medical research community. 

 

To submit your article, please email it as an attachment to below mail or You may submit your 

manuscript as an attachment to this link: Click here to submit. In the email, please include a 

cover letter with the following information: 

 

 ·         Article title 

 ·         Abstract 

 ·         Statement confirming that the article is original and has not been published elsewhere. 

 

If you have any questions or need further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

We look forward to receiving your submission and potentially publishing your work in The 

Journal of Bone and Mineral Research. Thank you for considering our journal as a potential 

publication venue. 

 

  

Regards 

Luna Cruz 

The Journal of Bone and Mineral Research 

USA 

Email: lunacruz@directivepub.org 

This is not a Spam E-mail- if you do not want to get any further emails from the journal, please 

unsubscribe by sending us a confirmation email. 
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